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National Theme: From Our Roots to Our Branches Extending Service to Our Veterans 

Department Theme: Aspire to Inspire 

Membership Theme: America’s Greatest Treasure 
 

PROGRAM GOALS 
Invite New Members – Include Current Members – Invest in the Future of the Organization 

 

The 2025 calendar year is well underway and I’m betting that a majority of you that made a resolution 
have already broken it. I know that about 25% of you broke it by the end of the first week in January and 
barely 10% of you will make it thru to the end of 2025 with your resolution still intact. I’m one of those 
that broke my resolution in early January! There is, however, one resolution I’m hoping all of us will do 
our best to maintain and that is making sure our membership applications are completely and 
accurately filled out. All too often, our Treasurer receives applications that are missing various required 
pieces of information. Any incomplete or inaccurate application received at Department will be 
returned, which will delay a new member’s installation. 
 

Below you will find our membership application marked with a GREEN number in those areas where the 
most common “errors” are found by our Treasurer. For each number, you will find a brief explanation of 
what should be included in the area. 
 

 
 
 

 1 YOUR NAME, the “recruiter” of the new member 

 2 YOUR membership ID number 

 3 NEW MEMBER’S name, address, etc. PLEASE MAKE ALL ENTRIES IN SECTION “B” ARE LEGIBLE 

 4 Do not forget NEW MEMBER’S date of birth, their sex, and their email address 

  

http://www.vfwauxmi.org/


 
  

 5 Don’t forget to include campaign ribbon(s) and/or medal(s) 

 6 Don’t forget to include the starting date of service 

 7 Don’t forget to include the ending date service 

 8 Don’t forget to include the location of service 

 9 Recruiter can NOT be a part of the “Investigating Committee” 

 10 NEWMEMBER signature and date 

 11 Ensure ALL sections are COMPLETED and LEGIBLE 
 

I hope you enjoyed the chairmen programs we had at Mid-Winter. Congratulations to the five winning 
Auxiliaries of $50 each for reaching 100% by December 1st. Get your Auxiliary to 100% by March 31st and 
three more winners will be drawn at Department Convention in June.  
 

Any member who recruits ten new/rejoin members by March 31st will be in a drawing for $100 at 
Department Convention. 
 

If your Post is having a Valentine’s Day party or a St. Patrick’s Day dinner, make sure you have your 
membership board on prominent display with the Auxiliary QR Code plainly visible. 
 

Thank you for all your hard work. Keep collecting dues and recruiting to get Michigan to 101% PLUS by 
June 30, 2025. 
 
All the best. 

 
Marian Belaire 
17384 Doris St. 
Livonia, MI 48152 
248.345.2442 
MBelaireMVF@yahoo.com 


